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July 26, 2022 
 
Board of Supervisors 
County of Ventura 
800 S. Victoria Avenue 
Ventura, CA 93009 
 
 
SUBJECT: Recommendation of Supervisor Ramirez to Reschedule the November 8, 
2022, Regular Board of Supervisors Meeting to December 20, 2022. 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 
It is recommended that our Board reschedule the November 8, 2022, regular Board 
meeting to December 20, 2022. 
 
 

DISCUSSION: 
 
A regular Board of Supervisors meeting is scheduled for November 8, 2022.  The November 
8, 2022, Statewide General Election is also occurring on this date.  The 2022 General Election 
is a non-partisan run-off election for the state, federal and county top-two contest finishers 
who ran in the June 7, 2022, Statewide Direct Primary Election. It is also the regular election 
for municipal, special district and school district races and includes elections for all ten cities 
in the County.   
 
Given numerous election day activities across the County, it is recommended that the regular 
meeting scheduled for this date be re-scheduled to Tuesday, December 20, 2022, at 8:30AM. 
 
 

Respectfully, 
 

 
Carmen Ramirez 
Supervisor, Fifth District 


